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Dear Pastor and Friends, 
  
With all the events going on around us, we believe that the Lord’s return is soon at hand.  
The Covid-19 pandemic has effected everyone all around the world.  Our missionaries 
have been limited in what they are able to do.  It certainly has been trying and taxing on 
everyone.  Thankfully, the Lord gives grace in these difficult times.  God’s Word reminds 
us in 2 Corinthians 12:9, that “My grace is sufficient for thee: for my strength is made 
perfect in weakness.”    
 
Many open doors and opportunities to share the Gospel have also come about because of 
the pandemic.  Some missionaries have said that they have had people watch their services 
on Zoom or live stream that would not come to church.  They have heard the Gospel for 
the first time, and we pray that the Lord will help them to understand their need of 
salvation.  We are grateful for the opportunities we have had to personally share Christ, 
most recently with a man who does yard work. 

 
Travels 
We were in our first out of state meeting this past Sunday since the outbreak.  It was truly 
refreshing to be able to preach and challenge folks for missions.  It is a blessing to see how 
God is helping the people in our own home church being able to give, even in financially 
difficult times.  We are hearing these reports from all over and have to say that God is 
truly keeping His work going!   

 
We are praying for the Lord to open doors for more meetings and are available as the Lord 
leads.  We know and understand that pastors are having a hard time with starting things 
back up in their churches.  Prayerfully, things will get back to some normalcy soon.  I am 
glad that “God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble.”  Psalm 46:1 

 
Home Office 

The accounting software transition is still in process.   More training will be taking place 
this month if all goes well.  It is a stressful time, and we at the Home Office truly covet 
your prayers during these challenging days.  
    
We are thankful for your continued support and prayers.  We know that it has not been 
easy for the pastors and churches, but we truly appreciate your faithful giving, even in 
challenging times.   
 
     Yours for Souls, 
  
 
 
     Dean and Karen Hamby 


